May 13, 2009

Lisa Christiansen

IKEA Store Manager

Dear Ms Christiansen:

}Just finished some remodeling of my kitchen in Brigantine NJ. John Mitchell was the contractor
recommended by your store and hired by us to do some remodeling of our kitchen and hang cabinets
bought at your store. | was very impressed by Mr Mitchell’s skills, organization , reliabitity and
friendliness. He was polite, arrived as promised, notified us when he had to postpone the work and
finished on time.

Our place was left neat , with no depressing piles of left over garbage. Believ me, itis not my first
kitchen reno. ltis my 4ht. | had never used IKEA before, nor ever hired Mr Mitchells. | was very pleased
with the work and the process.

t was almost forgetting: our new kitchen is beautifull

Regards,

Ginette'Lange



